(NAR) VOL. 24 NO. 4 / OCTOBER - DECEMBER 2013

[ LTO MEMORANDUM, November 28, 2013 ]

NON-ACCEPTANCE OF APPLICATION FOR NEW/RENEWAL
ACCREDITATION OF MEDICAL PHYSICIANS

As discussed and agreed during the recently concluded 4™ Quarter Regional
Director’s Conference last 25-26 November 2013, all officials, officers and concerned
employees are hereby directed not to accept all applications for new/renewal
accreditation of medical physicians nationwide pending the review of the existing
policies and guidelines on the accreditation of medical physicians.

Resumption of the acceptance and processing of applications for new or renewal of
accreditation of medical physicians will be advised as soon as the revised policies
and guidelines are hereby set forth.

All memoranda, circulars and orders inconsistent hereto are hereby deemed
superseded.

This Memorandum shall take effect immediately.
For information and compliance.

(SGD) ATTY. ALFONSO V. TAN, JR.
Assistant Secretary
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